
House of Lords Public Services CommiƩee calling for submissions of evidence 
focusing on interpreƟng and translaƟon services in the courts 

 
 
As you know the House of Lords Public Services CommiƩee has launched a short inquiry into 
InterpreƟng and TranslaƟon Services in the Courts. See news story on 12th August 2024 from 
NRPSI website’s news pages. 
 
As part of this inquiry, the CommiƩee is inviƟng relevant stakeholders to submit wriƩen 
evidence on the subject. 
 
Thanks to all who have already forwarded their thoughts to NRPSI and thanks to all who have 
authored and sent their own submissions to the House of Lords Inquiry. 
 
NRPSI’s preparaƟon of a submission is well under way and we would very much like to hear 
from you no later than Thursday 19th September 2024 if you have something more you wish to 
add. 
 
Your insights and feedback are always invaluable, and your input will be instrumental in shaping 
our submission. Please find the link to the quesƟonnaire below: 
 
Write to mike@nrpsi.org.uk 
 
 

Ends  
17th September 2024 

 


